
March, 2025

Dinner Sponsors

A New Creation

“Whatever God is doing,” she said. “I don’t know what He’s doing, but I know
it’s going to be good.” You could feel the intensity of the battle in her words:
the challenges, worries, unknowns before her yet a declaration of trust in a
God she’d come to know as faithful and good. Less than 6 months ago, she
had sat here with no job, no license, and no car. Despite the challenges that
come with rebuilding a life, she now sits here with fresh testimonies of
perseverance and God’s grace. A job, a license, a car. She recently texted us a
picture. A “before” picture. A rock-bottom sorta picture. She hardly looks like
the same person at all.

What an honor to be part of her journey…
because whatever He is doing, it’s going to be good!

“Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, he is a new creation: old things have
passed away, behold, all things have become new.”
2 Corinthians 5:17

“Anyone have any praises from last week to write up on the board?” I asked,
gesturing to our whiteboard hanging on the wall listing “Prayers and Praises”
from the previous weeks.

We are pleased to announce that we have
received more than enough donations to
cover all of our 2025 dinners! What a 
blessing to know that they are all covered!
THANK YOU!!

Galentine’s Dinner & Activities

We took a trip to the State Museum
and go to pay our respects to
William Penn and learn so much
about the history of Pennsylvania!



Shannon’s contact information:
E-mail:   shannon@padreamhouse.org             Phone:  717-919-7442

Anthony’s contact information:
E-mail:   anthony@padreamhouse.org              Phone:  717-598-4033
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PA Dream House, Inc.

EIN #: 87-1985490

The Dream House
1323 State Street

Harrisburg, Pa 17103

Dream House Kids :)

www.padreamhouse.org

All gifts are tax deductible!

Checks can be mailed to:
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General Donation Building Donation

4th Birthday Party!
We were able to hold a birthday
party for a very special 4 year old
girl named Faith! 

And, thanks to one of our generous
donors, she received a Barbie
Dream House for her birthday!!


